
APPROPRIATION REQUEST FOR MONEY FUNDS 
 

1st Time Request 
 
The Town of Georgia Selectboard requires all non-profits seeking inclusion in the budget 
process for the first time to obtain a petition of 5% of the voters before including the non-
profit’s request for funding on the Warning for Town Meeting.  Once approved by voters, 
the money is dispersed later in the year. 
 
Subsequent Request 
 
Subsequent requests require an annual request letter stating amount and reason for 
continued support.  Requests must be submitted before December 31st. 


